—————————— Forwarded message ------——-—-
From: "Ammerman, Paula" <PRA4@psu.edu>
To: "Tomalis, Ronald" <rtomalis@pa.gov>
Cc: "Shoop, Jane" <jshoop@pa.gov>

Date: Mon, 14 May 2012 09:39:11 -0400
Subject: photo

Dear Ron:

Attached is a copy of the photo taken at the recent meeting that we’ll use on the Board
of Trustees website. I thought you’d enjoy having a copy for your files.

Best,
Paula

Paula R. Ammerman

Director, Board of Trustees Office
The Pennsylvania State University
205 0ld Main

University Park, PA 16802

(814) 865-2521; (814) 863-4631 FAX
prad@psu.edu





